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From:
To: Ramirez, Elaine
Subject: Fwd: Case Number C15-2023-0027
Date: Thursday, July 6, 2023 3:17:51 PM
Attachments: cidD2B17DAA-11A9-4D46-9E1E-2DC87F956E02.pdf

You don't often get email from christievillarreal@sbcglobal.net. Learn why this is important

External Email - Exercise Caution

Elaine - resubmitting comments for the upcoming, rescheduled July 10, 2023 hearing.  Please
confirm receipt.

Thank you,
Christie Villarreal

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Christie Villarreal <
Date: June 9, 2023 at 2:42:59 PM CDT
To: elaine.ramirez@austintexas.gov
Subject: Case Number C15-2023-0027

Attn: Elaine Ramirez
Board of Adjustment hearing scheduled for June 12, 2023.

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL email. Please use caution when clicking links or
opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious or phishing email, please

report it using the "Report Message" button in Outlook or forward to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.
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Elaine, I’m restating what is in the attached form below.  The referenced
AmeriSurveyors survey is attached as well.
Thank you,
Christie Villarreal
1307 S. 6th Street
Austin, TX 78704

I’m the property owner of 1307 S 6th St, Austin, TX.  I would like
confirmation from the City and applicant that any proposed building at
1305 S 6th St (next door) will be: (1) in accordance with the City of
Austin’s setback requirements and zoning ordinances, and (2) with the
setback based off the shared boundary line noted in the AmeriSurveyors
survey dated  2/20/23 (provided by JP Sullivan) and NOT based off my
wooden fence (between these two lots) that sits on my property.  My
wooden fence is within my property and located just off the boundary
line at certain points (as seen on the survey), but the wooden fence does
NOT establish the shared boundary line between these two lots.
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From:
To: Ramirez, Elaine
Subject: Public Hearing on July 10th: 1305 S 6th Street
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 4:48:02 PM

You don't often get email from still.jasonstill@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

External Email - Exercise Caution

Hi Elaine,

I have mentioned this issue to the owners of the house (Manuel and Velia), but they were
older, and didn't respond when I mentioned the property line issue. 
My property is already only 40 feet in width and the fence owned by the Castillo's is on my
property, quite a bit in the front, including their HVAC unit.

I will not approve of any property variances unless the owners agree to move the fence to the
official property line.  

Thanks,
Jason Still 
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